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Duplicates Senate Bill 67 from the 2018 Legislative Session  
 

SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 

Responses Received From 
Secretary of State in 2018 
 
SUMMARY 
 
 

Senate Bill 191 amends the Lobbyist Regulation Act to change reporting requirements by 
lobbyists by requiring cumulative reporting of expenses incurred under $100 in addition to 
current requirements. The bill changes the reporting deadline from “by 11:59 PM January 15th” 
to “no later than January 15th.” 
 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 

The Secretary of State in response to Senate Bill 67 from the 2018 session said they anticipate 
that the bill would close a loophole in lobbyist reporting that does not require the reporting of 
expenses under $100 resulting in an overall increase in reporting by lobbyists. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
In 2018 the Secretary of State anticipated minimal to no administrative impact as a result of the 
bill.  
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